SAN JUAN GAS CORPORATION
300 SHELL BUILDING
TULSA, OKLAHOMA

E. ALEX PHILLIPS, PRESIDENT
ROBERT C. LARSON, VICE-PRES.
DONALD B. ATKINS, SECRETARY

March 26, 1958

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of March 17, we originally intended to
drill our 30-H well 1450 feet from the South line and 1150 feet from the
Fast line of Section 30, Township 25 North, Range 1 West, Rio Arriba
County. However, due to difficulties encountered in building a road into
this location, the well site was moved to a location 1962 feet from the
South line and 1916 feet from the East line of the same section.

I have filed Form 9331A with the United States Geological Survey
notifying them of this change in plan and abandonment of the first loca-
tion. I am enclosing a copy of this report and am sure that you will
receive your copies from the United States Geological Survey.

Sincerely,
SAN JUAN GAS CORPORATION
By “Robock C Husom

Robert C. Larson
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